TEACHING FAMILY HOMES OF UPPER MICHIGAN
NOTICE

Each employee of Teaching Family Homes of Upper Michigan must have a TB test before the end  

of their pre-service training.  The test will be administered by the Marquette County Health 

Department.  The cost will be reimbursed by Teaching Family Homes.
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